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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…              

Is money more               

important than                   

happiness?  

 

                     

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We will be closed on Monday 19th September as a mark of respect following the death of our Queen. 

One of the best parts of my day is when I visit classrooms to see the amazing 

learning that’s taking place. The children’s learning behaviours are amazing  

and this is because adults make learning fun and memorable. This week, Year 

Two worked with Dr Black, who is an expert in insects and wildlife. They had 

great fun learning about the different creatures that live in our wildlife areas. 

Years Five and Six visited Eden Camp to enrich their learning about what it was 

like to be a child during World War Two. Thank you to the adults who gave 

their time to offer support during this fabulous experience!      Mrs Channing                              

          Lunchtime Award                                                                                                       
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to                          
Bogdan Vakal. Well done!             

       Act of Kindness  
This week, our award goes to                      
Daniel McCulloch, Elliot McLuckie    

and Liam Caveney. 

Aspiration Tree nominations                             
We are always looking for former pupils to 
add to our Aspirations Tree display. This is 
where we tell the success stories of former 
Roseberry children are shared in order to 
inspire the Roseberry children of today. 
Please contact Mrs Channing if you, or 

someone you know, has a success story to 
share! 

  A message from our Vice 
Principal, Mrs Murton                 

I love my role of ‘Leader of  
Learning’ and am always happy 

to offer parents advice, ideas and 
activities to support children’s 
learning at home. Feel free to 

contact me at: 
r.murton@roseberryacademy.org 

Important dates 
Important dates for this academic year 

may be found on our website.  
Please note that our October Parents’ 
Evening dates have been amended to 

13th and 17th October from            
3.30pm - 6.30pm. We are delighted that 

we will be able to hold face to face       
meetings once more and, consequently, 

Parents’ Evenings will be held in the lower 
hall. We will be using the My Child At 

School App to enable parents and carers 
to book appointments online and will let 

you know when the booking system is live. 

Pupils of the week         

Last week 

Matilda Puckrin           

Mrs Barker’s clas 

Saoirse Twomey  

Mrs Sellers’ class 

Miss Burley’s class 

Isla Rathbone      

Evie Bint              

Elsa Hornby        

Kasie Roe            

Edie Forster  

This week 

William Suthers   

Jessie Pippen 

Jaxson McEwan 

Freya Christensen         

William Pearson  

Mabel MacDonald  

Kai Harland       

Lloyd Bulman         

Charlie Harrison   

Felix Lambert                 

After school childcare 
Roseberry Kids Club offers       

excellent after school provision.                           
To fond out more, call  

01642 710996 
07837 073970 

Let’s be healthy! 
Our younger children are         

provided with free fruit each day 
at beak time, courtesy of the     

Government Fruit Scheme. Key 
Stage Two children are welcome 
to bring fruit or a cereal bar (no 

chocolate, crisps or nuts, please) 
to eat at break time. Please      
remember that water bottles 

should contain water, not juice. 

Please remember, everyone,                                             

that school starts at 8.55am!  



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Thank you to Jessica, Jake and Joe Dumphy-Brook for their donation of books and jigsaws! 

Used Uniform shop                                                        

We appreciate that times are financially tough 

for may families at the moment. If you would like 

to buy high quality, washed and ironed             

second hand uniform, please email 

v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org 

What has Toby seen this week? 
Toby woofed with laughter when he 
saw what our Nursery children had 
done to his picture. They had great 
fun on Wednesday, creating funny 
faces using pictures they had taken 

using the iPads.  We think Toby 
looks very cool in his shades - what 

do you think?! 

How do we communicate with grown ups             
at home? 

We have three main ways of sharing important        
information and updates with you: 

Our weekly newsletter: this is always posted on our 
website and Teams if you lose the paper copy that’s 

sent home every Friday. 
Microsoft Teams: your child has an account and 

posts are shared on their class page. These posts 
may be celebrations of children’s learning, or         

important information regarding visits, homework or 
resources needed. 

My Child At School: emails and alerts are sent via 
this app, straight to your phone or device. Please    

ensure you have this app! Without it you can’t access 
information, order meals or pay for visits and clubs. 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 
school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45) 

Mrs Channing 

Netball 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Tuesday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6 (Starts 14th Sept) 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Thursday                                          

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker 

Miss Tucker’s            

Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 (Starts 16th Sept) 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

(starts 30th Sep) 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

Come and find out what RAFT is about!                     
Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers will be 
holding an informal session in the Royal Oak on 

Thursday 29th September at 7pm for anyone who 
wants to come along to find out what RAFT does 

throughout the year. Everyone is welcome! 

Keeping children safe from harm 
Please do not park to drop children off on the yellow 

zig zags outside of school, even if it’s raining!                    
This is dangerous and puts members of our school 

family at risk.  
Please also ensure that, when parking, you leave 

enough road space for emergency          
vehicles and coaches to use 

the road. Thank you! 

Global Council Top Tip                                

Remember to turn off the lights when 

you leave a room. This will help to save 

our planet and the bill payer’s money! 

Attendance policy                                                              

Please note that, in line with our Attendance Policy, 

children will not be granted authorised absence for     

holidays during term time unless there is an                      

exceptional circumstance.  Our Attendance Policy 

may be found on our website and clearly outlines 

support that will provided and action that will be taken 

when a child’s attendance becomes a concern. 

On 20th September, we will be having a 

Bag2school collection, collecting bags of        

unwanted clothes (no uniforms, sorry), shoes, 

bags and belts. Please drop your bags off at the 

front pedestrian gate between 7.30am and  

8.55am on 20th September. Thank you! 


